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From:
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 9:52 AM
Subject: NSCA Community Update - February 1, 2024

To All Niguel Shores Residents: 
 
Due to rain in the forecast Phase 5 of the community street work project scheduled for 2/2, 2/5, and 2/6 has 
been postponed to a date that is t.b.d. at this time. 
 
Phase 5 - POSTPONED 
Niguel Shores Dr. from ½ Atlantic Dr/Ave entrances to the PCH Bridge 
Garibaldi Gate entrance/exit to near the entrance to Vista Grande (Impacts access to Gourami Bay) 
 
 
If you have any questions you may contact the NSCA Office during regular operating hours. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Niguel Shores Community Association 
33654 Niguel Shores Drive 
Dana Point, CA 92629 
(949) 493-0122 
Fax – (949) 388-7892 
Website:  www.niguelshores.org 
 


